
Friday 20th September 2019 – The Life at Avanti House  

Four children from our school got chosen to be part of the life at Avanti project 

that would run from the end of year 5 to the end of year 6. Most recently, we 

went to KAPS Harrow to interview a wide range of children, and find out what 

we can take back to our school to improve. At the beginning of the day, we did 

a quick ice breaker to get to know the other children and find their opinions on 

deep philosophical questions that we were given to answer. After the session, 

we were put into groups to create a poster on the differences between beliefs 

and values. Ananya’s poster was a tree showing the differences of these terms. 

After creating, we presented to the other children and got their feedback. Just 

before lunch, we created some questions to ask to the children about their life 

at Avanti. We took a tour around the building and enquired about their school 

and we received some interesting answers. Once we had finished the tour, we 

came back to the main room and discussed the answers. This was an amazing 

day for ‘life at Avanti’. We can’t wait for the next meeting. 

 

Ananya Patel & Jaiden Dave (6CC) 

 


